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Well, the lockdown has been extended by FOUR weeks no less. Hopefully they will have Covid 
under control quickly and we can open up sooner but I am not holding my breath. 
 
Bowls NSW have made some decisions in view of the extended lockdown: 

·        The State Reserve and Senior Fours due to be played at Ettalong has been 
cancelled. 
·        The State Pennant Finals scheduled to be played at Maitland has been postponed to 
15/17 October still at Maitland 
·        The Champion of Club Champion Pairs and Singles will still be played on 22 to 
26th November at South Tamworth 
·        State Rookies Pairs remains unchanged being played on 30/31st October and Singles 
on 13/14th  November. 
·        They have also said that these dates are final no future changes will be made to 
them. Presume this means that in the event of future lockdowns the event affected will be 
cancelled rather than postponed. 

The club AGM will be postponed until the first available Sunday which will be in September. All 
Executive positions have been filled and we will have to have a vote for Selectors but Match still 
needs volunteers. Give it some thought. 
I previously asked if anyone has a bowling arm they are not using. There should be many around 
at the moment but the club is looking for a coaching aid. If you have a spare one in the garage 
gathering dust we could use it. 
 
Nominations for Zone Executive Positions close at 5pm on Tuesday August 11th. If you are 
interested contact Col Crossingham on zone5match@gmail.com It can be very interesting and 
educational working with volunteers at a higher level. 
 
It is very frustrating in lockdown just waiting to get back to: Winning Bowls. 
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